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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees  

From:  Dwight Goodwin: Executive Director of Technology  

Date:  October 28, 2024 

cc:  Dr. Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar, and Josette Dobbins 

Re: Approval of Nitor for the Installation of Integrated Camera Surveillance and Card Access Solution at 
Denton Creek, Cottonwood Creek, Austin, Town Center, and Lakeside Elementary Campuses 

As part of the 2023 Bond election safety and security initiatives, the replacement and upgrade of an 
integrated camera and card access solution are to be completed on all campuses.  This recommendation 
is for camera surveillance and door access equipment at 5 Elementary Campuses:  Denton Creek, 
Cottonwood Creek, Austin, Town Center, and Lakeside.  This is Phase 2 to complete the elementary 
campuses and the district.  
 
The proposal from Nitor was procured in accordance with Texas Education Code §44.031 through the 
district's membership with the 791 Purchasing Cooperative.   
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the proposal 
from Nitor for the installation of camera surveillance and door 
access at 5 Elementary Campuses: Denton Creek, Cottonwood 
Creek, Austin, Town Center, and Lakeside Elementary 
Campuses for a total cost not to exceed $1,500,000. 


